Britto, John

IR R TR O G PR SR S R E TR AT R e L

From: Concord West <concordwestoldvillagedesig@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 7:56 PM

To: Racco, Sandra; Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Di Biase, Michael; Ferri Maﬂn_ﬂnsmmmamsﬁmy,
Birch, Carol C {;,0

Subject: OPPOSED TO OP.15.004 AND 715,012 COMMUNICATION

ow (PH) - SEPT ‘ff(f

To all addressed above,

We have lived at 21 Baldwin Avenue - directly across the street from the proposed reda s s
bought the house knowing that there were NO houses in front of us. There is no need for thls rezoning except for
selfishness on the part of the developer. It will become impossible to get out of our driveways safely and our property
value will decrease. WE ARE STRONGLY OPPOSED TO THIS REZONING!!

Please DO NOT VOTE for this rezoning.
Thank you.
Benedetto Antonini

Benedetto Antonini
Giuseppina Antonini
Robert Antonini
Mauro Antonini

21 Baldwin Avenue
Concord, Ontario
905-669-7551



